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Floorball Champions Cup, Amendment 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
Based on the discussions on Friday, 3rd of  September 2010 in Amsterdam between the IFF CB and Edwin 
Wiedmer, President of the Swiss Floorball Association SUHV and after having talked to the Swiss National 
League, we do confirm the following issues regarding the new planned Floorball Champions Cup starting 
in 2011. 
 
First of all we would like to put IFF’s attention to the letter sent to IFF from the SUHV, dated August the 
30th, 2010. All considerations and statements in our letter will still remain valid and unchanged. 
 
In order not to restrain the ongoing planning and organization of the FCC in 2011, for which one the 
Czech Floorball Union CFbU have given her commitment for their realization, the SUHV will make the 
following commitments towards the IFF: 
 

 SUHV will participate with at least with one team Men and one team Women, depending on 
the results of the EFC 2010. 

 SUHV is not yet in a position to determine the further development of the FCC 2012 till 2014 
before it becomes clear, how big the financial impacts are and the Swiss Clubs did confirm that 
they are willing to settle their duties. 

 
 
We remain with kind regards and on behalf of the SUHV CB, 
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Edwin Wiedmer Walter Hostettler 
SUHV President SUHV Vice-president 
 


